
 
 

Petition 
 

The Municipality of Lakeshore received the following petition on June 9, 2024: 
 
“Urge Local Authorities to Expedite the Construction of the Town of Lakeshore 
Park” 
 
The petition included approximately 64 electronic signatures.  
 
Note: this was an online petition (through the website change.org) therefore 
Administration is unable to verify the authenticity of the enclosed signatures.  
 
The applicant has requested that the following information be included for context, but 
was not part of the petition: 
 

“The development of the park/parkette as written in the town of lakeshore 
subdivision agreement, for the new subdivision located at Wallace Line Rd and 
Old Tecumseh Rd in Ward 2. This is now very concerning to all neighbors whom 
now live in this new subdivision; whom were told a park would be constructed, 
but now are being told this won't come to fruition until Phase 2B of the 
development is complete, which could be 2, 3, 5 years, if not longer, and whom 
most have signed the attached petition urging the Town of Lakeshore to expedite 
the construction of the park.” 

 


